
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

October 14, 2014 

Mr. Leon L. Nowalsky 
Attorney 
Nowalsky & Gothard 
1420 Veterans Memorial Blvd. 
Metairie, Louisiana 70005 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

RE: Docket No. 14-00077 Joint Application by !BF A Acquisition Company, LLC. 
through its Receiver, and First Choice Technology, Inc. of a Purchase Agreement 

Dear Mr. Nowalsky: 

Tennessee Regulatory Authority ("Authority or TRA") Rule 1220-4-2-.56(d) requires 
that telecommunications carriers must ( 1) provide a copy of the self-certification letter it 
shall file with the Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") as required in CC 
Docket No. 00-257, certifying that the customer transfer is in compliance with all FCC 
regulations governing such transactions. In addition, (2) a customer notification letter, 
pre-approved by the Authority, shall be mailed by the current provider of service to its 
customers describing the customer transfer. The TRA requests that you provide this 
information to further assist the Authority in its consideration of your proposed Purchase 
Agreement. 

Please send the requested information to the Office of the Chainnan no later than 2:00 
pm on October 31, 2014. In accordance with TRA Rules, please submit either ( 1) 
thirteen written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an electronic 
version. Also reference the docket number 14-00077 on the response. If you have 
questions concerning this request or need additional information, please contact John 
Hutton (615) 770-6889. 

Sincerely, 

DJ41~ 
David Foster, Chief 
Utilities Division 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tra 

www.facebook.com/tntra 


